
Good Morning Everyone: 

Happy New Year! 

The purpose for this correspondence is to provide adequate notice 
of the OAPSB Zone 5 Elections.  Nominations for the positions of 
Chair, Vice-Chair, Director and Secretary/Treasurer of the OAPSB 
Zone 5 for the next term will be made from the floor at the next 
Zone 5 meeting hosted by the Guelph Police Services Board.  The 
meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 6, 2018.  The venue will 
be determined in the near future and forwarded to the 
membership.  Come enjoy snacks at 9:00 am, followed by the 
business meeting at 9:30 am. 

The present Chair, Vice Chair, Director and Secretary have 
indicated that they would be willing to remain in leadership for 
another term. 

For your information, I have attached Sections from the OAPSB 
Zone 5 bylaw related to Elections. 

Have a great day and enjoy this beautiful winter day. 

Smiles, 

  

Jo-Anne Fields 

OAPSB Zone 5 

Secretary/Treasurer 
 


